
Constructive Feedback on Website Redesign 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Recipient's Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Feedback on Website Redesign 

Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to take a moment to provide some constructive 

feedback regarding the recent redesign of our website. Overall, I appreciate the effort and 

creativity that went into the new look. However, I believe there are some areas where we can 

improve the user experience further. 

Positive Aspects: 

• The updated color scheme is visually appealing and modern. 

• Navigational elements are more intuitive, making it easier for users to find information. 

• The incorporation of responsive design enhances accessibility on various devices. 

Areas for Improvement: 

• The loading speed of the homepage could be optimized for better performance. 

• Some of the text appears too small on mobile devices; adjusting font size may enhance 

readability. 

• Consider adding more interactive elements to engage users and encourage longer visit 

durations. 

Thank you for considering my feedback. I believe these adjustments could significantly enhance 

our website's effectiveness and user satisfaction. Please feel free to reach out if you would like to 

discuss this further. 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 


